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COPY OF AIR LETTER

yLLOYD'S RBGISTER OF SHIPPINCG

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C 5

14¢h June, 1965.

Dear Sirs,

S.S. "SHAUKIWAN"

In reply to your letter of the
17th May, I have to say that Provided a
satisfactory General Examination of the hull
and machinery is held at an early date, the
Committee will then be prepared to consider
the postponement of the Special Survey until
Some time before the end of May 1966, as
pProposed. In this connection, I have to point
out that no arrangements have been made for
the vessel's machinery to be surveyed on the
Continuous Survey basis.

I shall now be glad to learn what
arrangements are made for the General Examination
® be held shortly, and with regard thereto have
to say that the considerably overdue Main Boiler
Survey should be completed at that time.

Yours faithfully,

Cbgté///

Assistant Clerk to the
Classification Committee

Messrs. China South Sea Co.IP63) Ltd.,
Room 1104, Wong House,

26-30, Des Voeux Road, West,

HONG KONG,
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